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This bill would provide necessary funding for wildlife and habitat conservation by 

increasing the state tourism tax from 1.5% to 2.5%. Even with this 1% increase, 

Oregon would still have one of the lowest state tourism taxes in the country.  In 

Portland, to me, the flora and fauna are everything; they are what made me move 

here.  The fact that we treasure and care for them here are what makes Portland so 

special and unique. 


